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To: DPD

Cc: Clare Dalley

Subject: Planning document on landscape implications of Solar PV Proposals

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see below Crediton Town Council’s comments on the planning document on landscape implications of Solar PV
Proposals:

CREDITON TOWN COUNCIL COMMENTS:

o If there are proposals for large developments the Town Council should be informed, even if they are 5 miles away.
»  The Town Council would like to receive reports from MDDC's planning department on large scale solar developments
that have been effective.

Best wishes
Emma

Emma Lucas (Miss)

Assistant to the Town Clerk & Mayor
Crediton Town Council

Market Street

Crediton

EX17 2BN

To keep up to date on the Council’s activities follow us on Facebook & Twitter
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